
 
To Senators on the Senate Select Committee on Climate Policy, 
 
I am writing as a concerned citizen regarding the horror of forthcoming Climate Change. 
 
It is clear that the world experts on Climate Change envisage the real risk of a world catastrophe 
if greenhouse gas emissons are not checked. There is a clear recommendation that atmospheric 
CO2 levels must not exceed 450 parts per million. 
 
Where is the policy that will protect the planet by avoiding '450'? 
 
I do not see the currently proposed 'emissions trading scheme' as that responsible, mandatory 
policy.  
 
I thought I had voted for Mr Rudd to obtain a responsible policy in this area.  
 
For the sake of our children and grandchildren, please implement a policy that really will avoid 
Climate Change catastrophe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Dr Peter Heffernan 
MBBS 
MPM  
FRANZCP 
 


